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118-22-GR-13-ZBA-Variance (Charles H. & Paula H. McCoy) Request by applicant for a 

variance from Article 4, Section 4.1.1 Minimum Standards and Article 5, Sections 5.2 

Nonconforming Structures, 5.2.1 Permitted Expansion for certain Nonconforming Structures to 

expand the footprint of the existing home four feet laterally towards their south-easterly sideline and 

they propose to expand the existing deck four feet in the same direction, returning it to its pre-

construction width on a .15 acre lot located in the General Residential (GR) Zoning District at 62 

Rocky Point Road (Map 188, Lot 22) By: Randy Orvis, Geometres Blue Hills, LLC; PO Box 277; 

Farmington, NH 03835 

 

The Planning Board met on September 9, 2014 and recommend that they see no problem with new 

structures on the property of Charles H. & Paula H. McCoy located at 62 Rocky Point Road. 
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http://www.barrington.nh.gov/Pages/BarringtonNH_PlanningZoningApps/Map%20238/Lot%204/

